
 

  

 

 
Project Update—January 9, 2018 

Week of January 7 

Twelve-foot diameter culvert and box 
culvert work resumed this week near 
Morgan Circle.  

Week of January 14 

Box Culvert installation will continue near 
Morgan Circle. Preparation will begin for 
trenchless storm sewer to the south of 
Morgan Circle. Excavation support and 
other preparations for box culvert work by 
Red Lobster will continue next week. 
Access to Red Lobster will be maintained 
throughout construction. 

 


